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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 
 By Order to Show Cause issued against A-1 Ambassador 
Limousine, Inc., d/b/a Haymarket Limousine, Inc. (Haymarket 
Limousine), of Lincoln, Nebraska entered on November 21, 2002, 
this Commission required Haymarket Limousine to demonstrate to 
the Commission why it should not be fined or why its Certificate 
of Public Convenience and Necessity should not be revoked for 
its failure to comply with the Commission’s interim policy 
entered in Rule and Regulation No. 148.  On November 26, 2002, 
the Commission partially granted A-1’s application for open 
class authority and permitting it to transport clients of the 
Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) and other 
contractors thereof.  The Commission now finds that the Show 
Cause Order should be dismissed.  The hearing scheduled with 
respect to the Show Cause should also be cancelled. 
 
 

O R D E R 
 
 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission that the Show Cause Order entered in the above 
captioned docket on November 21, 2002 against A-1 Ambassador 
Limousine, Inc., d/b/a Haymarket Limousine be, and it is hereby 
dismissed. 
 
 IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the hearing previously scheduled 
for December 9, 2002 at 10:00 a.m. in the Commission Hearing 
Room should be, and it is hereby cancelled. 
 
MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 3rd day of December 
2002. 
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